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Immediate Media Release 

  
Haunted Trail Cancelled 
 
After 24 years, the Gloucester Parks, Recreation & Tourism Department has decided to cancel the 
Haunted Trail at Beaverdam Park.  While the event has continued to have great attendance, 
mounting demands of staff time for other functions have necessitated cancelling the program.  Staff 
apologizes for the late notice, but the Department is appreciative of the Main Street Trick or Treat as 
another fun family Halloween event. 
 
The Department will continue to offer the Zombie Run at Beaverdam Park on Saturday, October 26th.  
Registration and details are available at www.gloucesterparks.org.   
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